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2024 ALL RIGHT RESERVED SUBJECT TO CHANGE

DECEMBER 2024 SPOTLIGHT
THIS MONTH AT VISION ILLUMINATION

A BUSY MONTH OF SITE VISITS AND INSTALLATIONS

INTRODUCING THE 
PHOTOCELL POWER TAP

We’re excited to now offer the Photocell 
Power Tap, a smart solution for 
providing mains power directly from 
the NEMA socket on our lanterns. This 
versatile addition opens up endless 
possibilities, from powering CCTV 
cameras and pollution detectors to 
festive Christmas lights and other small 
devices. A simple, effective way to 
enhance functionality while making the 
most of existing infrastructure.

Innovative, practical, and ready for a 
range of uses!

VIs IOn
JOHN IMRIE JOINS 

VISION ILLUMINATION!

We’re excited to announce that John 
Imrie is joining the Vision Illumination 
team as a Electrical Engineer.

John brings a wealth of experience 
in electrical solutions and a strong 
focus on safety, efficiency, and 
reliability. His expertise will be a 
fantastic addition to our projects as 
we continue to deliver innovative 
and high-quality streetlighting 
solutions across the country.

Welcome aboard, John! We look 
forward to the bright results ahead.

SEASON’S GREETINGS FROM VISION ILLUMINATION!
As we wrap up a fantastic year, we want to take a moment to thank all our customers, partners, and team members for their 
continued support throughout 2024. Your collaboration has been at the heart of everything we’ve achieved, and we’re 
excited for what’s to come in 2025!

Please note that our offices will be closed from the 24th of December and will reopen on the 6th of January. 
During this time, we’ll be monitoring emails to assist with any urgent queries.

From all of us at Vision Illumination, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
Here’s to a bright and successful 2025.

This month has been full of exciting projects and 
site visits for Vision Illumination. We were thrilled to 
supply retrofit LED plates for Northumbria University’s 
campus, enhancing efficiency while maintaining their 
existing infrastructure.

It was also fantastic to see our Heritage Lantern 
installed right in the heart of Newcastle, blending 
modern technology with a timeless aesthetic.

Site visits took us further afield to Flintshire, Wales, 
where we viewed our Valiant I Lantern and Nano Solar 
Sign Lights in action, showcasing their performance in 
real-world conditions.

Closer to home, Durham County Council installed 
additional Nano Solar Sign Lights in Maiden Law, 
County Durham, further demonstrating the versatility 
and reliability of our solutions.

It’s been a productive month, and we’re excited to 
continue illuminating spaces across the UK!

At Vision Illumination, we’re not only welcoming new team members but also 
investing in the development of our existing staff. As part of our commitment to 
enhancing expertise and delivering even better customer satisfaction, some of our 
team will be attending the ILP Exterior Lighting Diploma this spring. By continually 
improving our knowledge and skills, we’re ensuring we stay at the forefront of the 
industry and provide the best possible solutions for our customers.


